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June 26, 2024 

Subject: CANCELLATION of the Purchase and Installation of Ballistic-Rated Glass IFB-
5432-24-KF 

Dear Vendors, 

We appreciate your interest, time, and effort dedicated to participating in the solicitation 
process for the Purchase and Installation of Ballistic-Rated Glass (IFB-5432-24-KF). 
Unfortunately, due to funding constraints, the City of Grand Junction has decided to 
cancel this solicitation/project. 

Should funding become available in the future, the City intends to re-solicit this project 
and invites your continued interest and participation. 

Please feel free to contact me at 970-244-1513 with any questions. 

Thank you once again for your understanding and participation. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen Franklin 
Senior Buyer 

https://www.gjcity.org/

